
Friday, August 30, 2024
Group Notice - Open House & Building Tour

8:30 AM - 11:00 AM
Bayfield School Building
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that two or more Board Members of the Board of Education of the
School District of Bayfield will be together for the purpose of attending the open house and/or
participating in a building tour on Friday, August 30, 2024 beginning at 8:30 a.m. in the Bayfield
School Building.

School District of Bayfield
300 N 4th Street
Bayfield, Wisconsin 54814


